
 

December Scoop 

12/16/2013 

 

It is so hard for us to believe that this is 
the last week of school in 2013! 
 
We expect this week to be a fun-filled 
week, while following our core objectives 
and continuing to FOLLOW the WILEY 
WAY!  
 
We hope you can join us on Tuesday, 
December 17th from 9:30-11:30 for our 
Holidays Around the World Learning 
Extravaganza! 
 
On Thursday, December 19th from 12:00-
1:30 we will make Gingerbread Houses as 
we work on our math objectives.  Join us 
if you can! 
 
There will be no homework this week!  
 
We hope all of you have a wonderful 
winter holiday. Thank you for sharing 
your wonderful children with us! We look 
forward to continuing this fabulous year 
when we return in January! 
 
The Kindergarten Team 
 
Carrie Oliver, Beth Swartz, Kathy 
Constantino, Sarah Esser, Louise Perk and 
Kennita Barnes 
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